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NZ Chapter Executive 

 

Catherine Hammond, Auckland Art Gallery Toi o Tāmaki (Chair), Jayne Carroll, Fine Arts Library, 

University of Auckland (Secretary), Caroline McBride, Auckland Art Gallery Toi o Tāmaki 

(Treasurer). 

 

 

2015 Chapter Meetings and Activities 

It was a quiet year for the NZ Chapter after the surge of activity in organising the annual 

conference. Some key activities in 2015 included: 

- Catherine Hammond received the International Delegate Award to attend the ARLIS/UK 

& Ireland annual conference in Cardiff, Wales, 15-17 July 2015. 

- A number of chapter members contributed to the Find NZ Artist website project 

http://findnzartists.org.nz/ which is an index of artist names which includes reference to 

artist files and art society records from libraries around New Zealand. 

- All members or former members of ARLIS/ANZ NZ Chapter were contacted by email in 

November 2015 and encouraged to renew their membership. Members were also 

advised of the NZ Chapter AGM in early 2016 and the date of the next conference in 

Sydney.  

 

Catherine Hammond, Auckland Art Gallery Toi o Tāmaki , NZChair 
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